
District Convention was a great success! Members of the Southern Wells
FFA chapter saw all of their hard work pay off. After two longs weeks of late

practices, members were able to compete in their respective contests on
March 12. Our discovery division tied for the Top Discovery Chapter and

our chapter division was named Top Chapter. 
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Welcome to our newsletter!
The Southern Wells FFA would like to say hello! We have many exciting
activities going on now and there will be many more to come. To better

know what is happening in our chapter, please visit our website at
southernwells.theaet.com. To see various pictures of FFA Members, like our

Facebook page: Southern Wells FFA and follow our Instagram at
southernwellsffa. If you have any questions, please feel free to ask any older

FFA member or our advisor, Ms. Howell

April 8-9 -  Joliet
Livestock Judging

April 12 - District
Small Engines

April 14 - Area
Livestock

April 15-16 - ICC
Livestock Judging

April 23 - State
Small Engines

April 30 - Spring
Banquet

District LDE Contests

Congratulations to all the members that competed!
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Career and Leadership Development Events

2022 FFA Officers:

Livestock

Livestock has started up again
for the year and the members

are hard at work. This past
month, members competed in

the Blackhawk Livestock
Judging Competition. The Senior
Reasons team placed 7th in their

division and the Senior
Questions team placed 10th in
their division. Congratulations

to both teams and their
members!




Farmer's Breakfast
President;
      Katelyn McMillan
Vice President: 
                 Zoe Needler
Secretary: 
        Gabe McElhaney  
Treasurer:      
              Keith Pluimer
Reporter: 
            Kammy Miller
Sentinel: 
                Jaxon Heath
Advisor: 
              Alexis Howell

We were pleased to be able to serve our local farmers
breakfast yet again! Numerous members of our chapter had
an early morning to give our farmers the warm breakfast
they deserve; after all, we wouldn’t have had the food to
make the breakfast if it weren’t for them. Thank you to all
the farmers for your hard work and thank you to the
members that came to serve these amazing people. 


